Date:

August 20, 2014
To:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager

From:

Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager

Subject:
Traffic Controls for W. Dania Beach Boulevard
Residents continue to voice concerns about automobile speeding on W. Dania Beach Blvd.  The neighborhood raised concerns at public meetings held by CRA for the W. Dania Beach Blvd. Street Scape Project.  Those meetings were held on 8/7/2012, 10/2/2012, and 1/7/2014.    To address residents’ concerns, one speed hump was installed; however, it has not had the desired effect and the residents are asking that more be done to address speeding.  

Public Services is proposing two speed humps on W. Dania Beach Blvd. (see the attached map).  The cost of one speed hump is approximately $3,000, installed including appropriate signage.  Public Services had adequate funds in the General Fund, Public Services, Streets Division - Repairs and Maintenance Streets Account, Account No. 001-39-06-541-46-60.

The policy for the installation of traffic control devices is not appropriate for W. Dania Beach Boulevard since this is an existing neighborhood project that has been vetted through a public process.  City Commission approval is necessary.

Attachments:


Proposed speed humps plan 

Speed Hump vs. Speed Bumps

